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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Environmental Conservation 
Division of Spill Prevention and Response 
 

 

 

ASTM Environmental Site Assessment Training 
Request for Information (RFI) 

RFI # 18-427-22 
Addendum One 
March 1, 2022 

This addendum is being issued to answer questions received.  
 
 

The RFI is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 
 

1. Response deadline has not been changed 
2. Questions and Answers 

 

The Questions and Answers begin on page two.  This addendum is hereby made part of the RFI and is a total of 
two pages. 

 
Issued by:  Lisa Trombi 
Procurement Officer  
Email: decdasprocurement@alaska.gov   
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Questions submitted by potential respondents and answers from the State: 

Question 1: Who is the intended audience for training? Will it be DEC staff only, or will this be open to others in 
the environmental consulting community? 

Answer: The primary audience would be environmental coordinators/staff from Alaska Tribal Response 
Programs (TRPs) with potentially a few DEC Contaminated Sites staff if space allowed. 

Question 2: If an in-person training event takes place, where would it be?  

Answer: Anchorage would be the only location for an in-person training event. 

End of Addendum 

Important Notice: 
DEC does not intend to award a contract from this RFI, nor will DEC be financially responsible for the 
preparation, or administrative costs incurred in responses to this RFI. All costs associated with responding 
will be solely at the interested party’s expense. Not responding to this RFI does not preclude participation 
in any future solicitation if any is issued. DEC may or may not choose to meet with potential offerors to 
get further clarification of potential capability to meet requirements. The RFI does not extend any rights to 
prospective vendors or obligate the State to conduct a solicitation or purchase any goods or services. 


